

NEBRA Board Call 7/13/2020

Present: Joe Rodrigues, Brian Wolfe, Alex Grabau, Kim DuBord, Lydia Hausle, Mike Rowell, Colin Reuter

Absent:

Todos from last month

Racer Survey

State-by-state reopening guidelines for promoters

Completed/evolving and going out tomorrow:

<https://mailchi.mp/nebra/nebra-spring-2020-update-2917477>

The Rent is coming back next week, Tuesday

- Groups of 10 or smaller

- Parking rules

- Masks at all times aside from racing

- Bathrooms

- Temperature check

NHMS is running - had 60 people last week

Concord Crit is cancelled

NHGP is cancelled

Plan has been approved by the state, venue and East Hartford Health Dept

Agenda

How, if at all, should we be coordinating/aiding cx season?

- Todo:** reach out to 2020 CX Promoters about their events

Should we develop cx guidelines?

We should be sharing information but not pushing promoters in either direction

Delay mailchimp 48 hours to prepare document summaries

Is VT Overland USAC sanctioned? We should communicate with them about their plan for running the race regardless

Next meeting August 10th 8pm